
From: Archaeologydc - E&E <Archaeologydc@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 04 January 2022 11:45 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 21/04166/F 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Ref: 21/04166/F The Pheasant Pluckers Inn, Road through Burdrop, Burdrop, OX15 5RQ 
 
Thank you for consulting us on the above application. The development site lies in an area of 
archaeological interest, however the proposals do not appear to impact on any archaeological 
features and so there are no archaeological constraints to this scheme. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Victoria  
 
Victoria Green 
Planning Archaeologist  
Oxfordshire County Archaeological Services  
 
Tel: 07922 848811 
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